
From: Peggy Garbus
To: Larkin, Elizabeth
Cc: Monica Cable
Subject: RE: Amadeo 101 & 103 Silver Spring Road
Date: Monday, March 13, 2023 11:36:27 AM

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don’t click until
you are sure.

Hi Liz,
 
Thank you for the heads up.  We appreciate you consolidating the permit and will be on the lookout
for the check.
 
Have a safe week.
 
Peggy
 
 
 

From: Larkin, Elizabeth <elizabeth.larkin@wiltonct.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 9:05 AM
To: Peggy Garbus <peggy.garbus@laurelrock.com>
Cc: Conklin, Mike <Mike.Conklin@WILTONCT.ORG>
Subject: Amadeo 101 & 103 Silver Spring Road
 
Hi Peggy,
 
After careful consideration, the Director of my Department has rescinded the requirement for a
second Inland Wetland Permit for the contiguous properties at 101 and 103 Silver Spring Road.
 
I am going to request a refund of $210 be sent to LaurelRock for this purpose.  Your permit will
encompass both properties.  I hope to have it issued this week.
 
Thanks and sorry for any inconvenience!
 
Best Regards,
Liz
Secretary, Environmental Affairs
Town of Wilton, CT
203-563-0180
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